
Summer Uniform  
 

We would like your views. 

 

As you know, the school uniform changed a few years ago 
and, as a compromise, the blue polo shirt was included as 
part of the summer uniform.  The challenge with the blue 
polo shirt is that this seems to clash with the school jumper 
or cardigan.   

 

Our proposal is to replace the blue polo shirt with a short 
sleeved shirt and tank top V-neck jumper so that this reflects 
the main uniform.   

 

The short sleeved shirts are good value to buy because they 
are often sold in packs of three, they are light weight and 
look smarter as the school tie can still be worn.   

 

The summer dress would continue to be part of the           
uniform.   

 

This illustration will give you an idea of what it could look 
like, although the tie would be tucked in.     

Prayer of the Week 
Dear Jesus, 

We pray for your love and hope and to keep us happy and healthy.  

We think of Miss Kidd and all other mothers out there.  

Lord in your mercy 

Hear our prayer 

Amen 

Sophia & Stanley Y4 



Bike It Breakfast 

60 children and parents arrived on bikes and scooters for the Bike it Breakfast on Thursday. Over 40 bikes 

were checked by Dr Bike. 

Thank you to all those who took part. 

Y4 Hotshots 

Coming up…… 

Y4 Hot Shots Basketball Competition on Monday 13th November. 

Taylor Shaw 
Homemade beef pie or macaroni 
cheese always a favourite. 

 

Second Hand Uniform Sale 

The PTA will be holding a second hand uniform sale on Wednesday 18th October in the  

infant playground. Please leave uniform donations with the office. Thank you. 

Sponsored Read 

Well done to everyone who took part in the sponsored read with Usborne Books. We are delighted to 

tell you that we have raised over £2,000 and are looking forward to buying some fantastic new books for 

school. 

Thank you for your support. 


